
 

Tuesday 23rd February 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Full Reopening of School – Monday 8th March 2021 

 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday, we are pleased to confirm that St Matthew’s will be 

open to all pupils from Monday 8th March. Please pass on to your children how excited we are to have them back 

in school soon. 

We will continue to work with the school community to ensure that our plans prioritise the safety and wellbeing 

of our entire school family. We are currently updating risk assessments and guidance for parents, although much 

of this will remain similar to September’s reopening. We will share this shortly via Weduc so please familiarise 

yourself with this guidance. Staff are also planning for how best to welcome children back into school, to ensure a 

smooth transition and quickly rebuild a sense of belonging. 

We will continue to keep in touch and keep you informed at every stage so please look out for further 

communications. Our current plan is to continue providing home learning until school welcomes all children back.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Langridge 

Headteacher 

 


